
 

DATE: October 08, 2019  

Reminder: Vaccine Management 

During Public Safety Power Shut-off 

(PSPS) Notices 
 
Dear VFC Provider,  

  

As a reminder, local utility companies have started issuing Public Safety Power Shut-off (PSPS) 

notices in counties that may be at risk of fire danger.  Ensure your clinic is ready with the 

following: 

  

 Batteries for all vaccine storage unit Digital Data Loggers (DDLs), including backup DDLs 

 Contact information for your local utility company (PG&E, Edison, SDG&E) 

  

For more detailed information, please refer to the attached letter regarding steps to take 

before, during, and after PSPS notices in your area.  You may also visit EZIZ for further details. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

http://eziz.org/assets/docs/VFC_Letters/2019/09-26PowerShutOffs.pdf
http://eziz.org/vaccine-management/power-shut-offs/

